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Schools funding 2018-20 consultation

Friday, 3 November 2017, 13:00 - 15:00

2 hours

Location Ealing Education Centre, Mansell Road, UB6 9EH

The government has published its plans to introduce national funding formulas for schools, high needs and the central schools services blocks.

Ealing has recently published a consultation document on how these could be implemented in Ealing www.egfl.org.uk/fundingconsultation

The deadline for responses is 6 November and the Schools forum will meet on 8 November to consider these matters.
Final decisions will be made in January 2018.

This is an opportunity to be briefed on the proposals and to raise queries before your school submits its response.
The sessions will be facilitated by Gary Redhead, assistant director schools planning and resources.

This event is free to attend. Select the booking link below if you wisht to attend.
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